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Cc:

Subject: Fwd: 27/29 Whitfield Street W1 2017/6922/P

Subject: 27/29 Whitfield Street W1

I am writing on behalf of the Trustees of the Yolanta and Max Neufeld Charitable Trust.
One of the Objects of the Trust is:

"To preserve for the benefit of the people of Greater London and of the nation at large the
buildings and other parts of the architectural constructional heritage as may exist in and
around the area of Fitzrovia where they are of particular beauty,historical,architectural or
constructional interest"

It is in furtherance of this Object of the Trust that T wish to object to the proposed
development at 27/29 Whitfield Street.

In our view the proposed roof extensions would because of their height ,bulk and relationship
at third floor level cause substantial harm not only to the setting of the Listed house at 1
Colville Place but also to the wider amenity of the Area including the views from Crabtree
Fields and the particular quality of the Georgian terrace as a whole.

Ernest Rodker

Trustee

Reg'd address 1 Colville Place W1T2BG



